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Tuesday 24th May 2018 
 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
The month of May is National Share a Story Month and this year’s topic is 
‘Celebrating a World of Stories’.   
 
Within school, the children will be hearing stories from around the world 
during assembly times and in their lessons. 
 
With children in school representing over 20 different nationalities, who better to share stories from 
around the world than you?! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If you are able to share a story from your country/culture with a small group/whole class/whole school, 
please let your child’s Class Teacher know – we would love to hear from you. 
 
Also, if you have any story books from another country, your child’s class would love to see them. 
 
Many thanks for your continued support. 
 
 

CSimmonds 
 
Miss Simmonds 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 


